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Write about what might 
happen if you brought the 

main character of your 
book home for a day.  

Think about what you’ve 
read so far.  Make a 

prediction about what will 
happen next.  Explain why 

your prediction makes 
sense.

What clues did the author 
give you to help you 

predict what was going to 
happen in the book?

How do you think the 
main character in your 

book would behave if he 
or she was bullied at 

school?  Why do 
you think so?

Describe the main setting 
of your book.  What are 
some events that might 

happen there?

How does making 
predictions help you 

as a reader?
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Think about the genre you 
are reading.  Use what 

you know about the genre 
to predict what might 

happen next.  

How can you use the 
inferences you’ve made 

about the main character 
to predict how they will 

solve their problem?  
Explain your thinking.  

Did the book end the way 
you expected?  What 
specific clues did the 

author give you to help 
you predict the ending?

What connections can you 
make to predict what the 

main character will do 
next?  Use details from 
the text to support your 

prediction. 

Pretend the author of 
your book wrote a sequel.  
What do you predict the 
sequel might be about?  
Why do you think so?

What type of predictions 
did you make most today?  
Did you predict events, 
character behavior, or 

something else?  
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What is your job as a 
reader when you make 

predictions?

Use 10 words or less to 
tell why making 

predictions is a smart 
strategy to use while 

reading.  

Name 3 things you can 
make predictions about as 

a reader.  

Did you predict the 
meaning of any words in 
your reading?  What was 

the word?  What was 
your prediction?

What can you use in 
order to make predictions 
about a book before you 

begin reading?

Think about the writing 
you’ve done.  How do you 
help your readers make 

predictions?  
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